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(An investment holding company incorporated in Bermuda with limited liability)
(Stock Code: 65)

ACQUISITION OF 1063 KING’S ROAD
VERY SUBSTANTIAL ACQUISITION

The Company has made an application to the Stock Exchange for an extension of time for
dispatch of the Circular to the Shareholders to on or before 31 January 2007.

Reference is made to the announcement made by the Company dated 13 December 2006 in
relation to the acquisition of the entire issued share capital of HKL (King’s Road) and related
shareholder’s loans to HKL (King’s Road) and Foundasia by the Purchaser, an indirect
wholly owned subsidiary of the Company (the “Announcement”). HKL (King’s Road),
through Foundasia, owns the Property. Capitalised terms used herein shall have the same
meanings as those defined in the Announcement unless the context herein requires otherwise.

The acquisition constitutes a very substantial acquisition for the Company under the Listing
Rules. Pursuant to Rule 14.38 of the Listing Rules, the Company is required to dispatch a
circular in relation to such acquisition (the “Circular”) to the shareholders of the Company
(the “Shareholders™) within 21 days after publication of the Announcement, i.e. on or before
4 January 2007. As additional time is required to prepare the accountants’ report of HKL
(King’s Road), and the unaudited pro forma financial information which is required to be
included in the Circular, the Company has applied to the Stock Exchange under Rule 14.38
of the Listing Rules for an extension of time for dispatch of the Circular to on or before 31
January 2007.

By Order of the Board
Pacific Century Insurance Holdings Limited
Cheng Wan Seung, Ella
Company Secretary
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Please also refer to the published version of this announcement in The Standard.



